CAMBRIDGE ASSOCIATION OF NEIGHBORHOODS (CAN) -
NOMINATIONS REQUESTED FOR CAN BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Per the Bylaws of the Cambridge Association of Neighborhoods (Article VIII, Section 1), CAN Vice-President Judd Vickers is chairing a Nominating Committee to identify candidates to fill upcoming Board of Director vacancies.  [See CAN website at https://cambridgecan.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/03/CAN-Bylaws-Final.pdf.]

We are seeking nominees for at least four vacancies as term limitations prevent several members from serving another consecutive term.  Vacancies exist for Vice-President and Secretary, as well as two additional general Board positions.  
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Nominees must be CAN members who reside within the city of Cambridge.

PLEASE CONTACT JUDD VICKERS (mailto:judd.vickers@gmail.com) AS SOON AS POSSIBLE IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN BEING NOMINATED!!

The Nominating Committee will announce a preliminary slate of candidates at the Board of Directors Meeting on November 14, 2019, and these candidates will be included on the ballot to be presented at the Annual CAN Business Meeting on January 9, 2020.  

Per the Bylaws, additional nominations submitted in writing to the CAN Secretary at least 30 days prior to the January 9, 2020 meeting (i.e., no later than December 10, 2019) will also be placed on the ballot, and CAN members will vote on candidates at the January 9 meeting in accordance with the CAN Bylaws (Article IV, Section 3).  

Per the Bylaws, absentee votes will be accepted if submitted to the CAN Secretary seven (7) days in advance of the meeting.

